M Gma il Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>

Fwd: Livery License

Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> Tue, Mar 14, 2023 at 9:46 AM
To: Joan McNamara <jmcnamara@natickma.org>
Cc: Bob Kinder <bkinder@thekindergroup.us>

Donna Donovan

Assistant to Town Administration
Town of Natick

508-647-6400 ext 1403

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com>
Date: Fri, Mar 10, 2023 at 9:37 AM

Subject: Re: Livery License

To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna,

After review, we would recommend that the Select Board, acting as the Licensing Authority for the Town of Natick, approve this application for
Livery Licenses for two vehicles and three operators for the Kinder Group LLC, located at 5 Michigan Drive in Natick. If said request is granted by
the Board we would ask that the applicant present for examination the 2023 Chevrolet Suburban bearing Massachusetts registration LVA4153 as
that is a new vehicle to this fleet and we have not inspected it previously. This inspection can be scheduled directly through me.

Respectful,
Deputy Chief Brian G. Lauzon
On Mon, Mar 6, 2023 at 9:57 AM Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> wrote:
Deputy Chief Lauzon,
For your review, please find attached a taxi/livery license application for the Kinder group, LLC.
Thank you.
Donna

Donna Donovan



Assistant to Town Administration
Town of Natick
508-647-6400 ext 1403



